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Sonata in E minor for Violin and Piano, KV. 304                    Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart 
                                                                                  (1756-1791)  

I. Allegro 
II. Tempo di Menuetto 

 
Sonatina in G Major for Violin and Piano, Op. 100               Antonin Dvorak 
                  (1841-1904) 

I. Allegro risoluto 
II. Larghetto 
III. Molto vivace 
IV. Allegro 

 
Three Romances for Violin and Piano                            Clara Schumann 
                  (1819-1896) 

I. Andante molto 
II. Allegretto 
III. Leidenschaftlich schnell 

                     
Intermission 

 
Sonata No. 2 for Violin and Piano in G Major, Op. 12, no. 2                        Johannes Brahms  
                                (1833-1897) 

I. Allegro amabile 
II. Andante tranquillo 
III. Allegretto grazioso (quasi andante) 

 
         
Tonight’s program is brought to you by the generous support of  

Crete United Methodist Church. 
 

Thank you for supporting the arts! 



 
Tonight’s Performers 

 
Ostrega Uhl Project 

 
Founded in 2017 by Brian Ostrega and Stephen Uhl, Ostrega Uhl Project has 
been performing many types of programs for audiences throughout the 
Chicagoland area. 
 
Consisting of a core duo of violin and piano, our goal is to present classical 
chamber music featuring local professional musicians to educate and entertain 
audiences about the music the ensemble performs, bringing professional quality 
music and musicians to audiences. 
 
We offer eclectic and unique programming through original arrangements made 
specifically for each performance we give. 
 

 
Ways to support: 

 
• Follow us on our Social Media pages on Facebook and Instagram, our 

username is Ostrega Uhl Project. 
• Tag us in any pictures and videos you have from tonight’s event. 
• Consider purchasing a CD – a new CD is in the works for 2024! 
• Stay up-to-date by signing up for our email list for future events near you. 

 


